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Police Department Receives $173,795

At the October 6, 2008 City Council meeting, Harris County District Attorney Kenneth

Magidson presented the City of Tomball Police Department with a check for

$173,795.81. The monies presented to the police department are not tax dollars.

Instead, they come as a result of currency seized during investigations involving various

criminal enterprises throughout Harris County. Police Chief Rob Hauck stated that the

money “will not only enhance our current investigative capabilities, but will significantly

benefit prosecutors during case presentations.”

Pictured from left to right:

Harris County District Attorney Kenneth Magidson, State Representative Elect Allen Fletcher,

Mayor Gretchen Fagan, Police Chief Robert Hauck
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